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Comments: I have visited the Sope Creek trail system for over 20 years.  This is an amazing part of the North

Atlanta landscape.  We are so lucky to have such an area in a major metropolitan area.  I think this property

should not be touched.  Rather it should be left in the current state for many generations to come.  These are

public lands funded by the taxpayers and should be left for the use of the public.  This is not the private property

of the park service or dept of the interior.  You all seem to have forgotten that you work for the people.  


